
GENERAL COUNCIL MEETING - 19 AUGUST 2019 

General Council Meeting Page 1 of 1 

16  NOTICE OF MOTION NO. - 1047 CR BRETT OWEN

The intersection of Beaconsfield Emerald Road, St Georges Road and Salisbury Road, Upper 

Beaconsfield which is a Vic Roads controlled intersection continues to be a safety concern to road 

users when travelling through the intersection. The Upper Beaconsfield community has been 

advocating for appropriate and satisfactory changes and improvements since 1983. 

I move that: 

1. Council write to the Victorian Minster for Roads - The Honourable Jaala Pulford and Vic 
Roads to complete a new review of road safety at the intersection of Beaconsfield 
Emerald Road, St Georges Road and Salisbury Road, Upper Beaconsfield

2. Respectfully request that modifications are implemented by Vic Roads in consultation 
with the community and Cardinia Shire Council.

3. Council seek a delegation to Vic Roads to advocate for the above improvements.

4. Council continue to support and assist the Upper Beaconsfield Association and 
interested community members to advocate for safety improvements to the 
intersection.


